
CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

MARCH 21 , 1983 

TIME: 7:30 P.M. 
PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

PRESENT: Mayor J. V. Stone 
Deputy-Mayor Charles Taylor 
Councilmembers Russell Sweetman 

James Singer 
Shirley Heintz 
Bernard Samples 

Clerk of Council Marilyn Mclaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Administrative Assistant Jon Bormet 

Mrs. Mclaughlin advised that the term of Ronald Amlin as a Member of the 
Board of Architectural Review will expire soon. Council concurred that 
Applications be solicited. 

Service Director Richard Bishop reviewed bids received for the purchase of 
an Asphalt Paving Machine. The Highway Equipment Company is the only Bidder who 
met all City Specifications. Various Councilmembers expressed a desire to 
review statistics relative to,for what and how muc~ this equipment will be used, 
vs. contractual paving and resurfacing. The majority of Council concurred that 
this matter be discussed at a future Council ~lork Session at which time 
additional information is available. 

Mr. Kenning briefly reviewed the Preliminary Legislation necessary for 
the Whipp Road Improvement, requested by the State of Ohio, Department of 
Transportation. 

Mr. Kenning briefly reviewed a Resolution in support of a coalition to 
intervene in the current rate cases filed by the Dayton Power and Light Company 
with the PUCO. 

~\v-e~ R .pf- ~ 
Marilyn J. McLaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


